
April 1, 2020

By: Catherine P. McCarthy and Boris Shkuta 

After a 2-1 vote, on March 20, 2020, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC” or the
“Commission”) issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (“NOPR”), proposing to revise its
existing...

INSIGHTS  

FERC Issues Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Aimed
At Increasing Incentives for Transmission
Investment
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